
Katherine Pratt
Seal Cove
LD 56
Dear Committee members,
Maine has been a leader in addressing the environmental impact of plastic bags.  
Please let's not go backwards.  The 5 cent fee encourages people to bring their own 
bags thereby cutting down on plastic waste.  Please keep it in place.
Thank you,
K. Pratt


